
 

 

DECISION ITEM 
REPORT OF MEETING DATE 

ITEM 
NO 

DEPUTY CHIEF EXECUTIVE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 25 MAY 2023 4 

LEADERSHIP BOARD 
 
PUBLIC ITEM   
This item is for consideration in the public part of the meeting. 
 

SUMMARY  

To re-establish the Leadership Board with the remit to provide a steer to senior managers on all aspects on the 
strategic corporate direction facing the Council together with project board updates and overview. The board will 
also incorporate the work of the previous Budget Working Group, which included the remit to co-ordinate and 
oversee the budget setting process and to provide a strategic steer on key elements of the budget setting process.  

 

RECOMMENDATION 

1. To establish the Leadership Board with membership to include the Leader and Deputy Leader together with 
the appointed Lead Members. 

2. The remit of the Leadership Board will be to provide a steer to senior managers on all aspects on the strategic 
corporate direction facing the Council together with project board updates and overview, together with 
budget setting. 

 

SUMMARY OF PREVIOUS DECISIONS 

Council 27 March 2023  

That the council disband the Leadership Board and acknowledges that the members of the Board appointed by the 
committee have fulfilled the intended objectives and aims set by the committee. 

 

CORPORATE PRIORITIES 

Economy – To create a vibrant and healthy economy √ 

Environment – To deliver services customers expect √ 

Efficiency – By spending money in the most efficient way √ 

Tourism – To create a great place to live and visit √ 

 
 
 

 

 

https://fylde.cmis.uk.com/fylde/MeetingsCalendar/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/Meeting/1319/Committee/17/Default.aspx


 

 

REPORT 

 
1. The previous establishment of the Leadership Board consisted of the Leader and Deputy Leader and the 

Chairman of the programme committees with a remit to provide the steer to senior managers on the strategic 
corporate direction of the Council and to ensure a corporate cross-cutting approach to budget setting. 

2. With the new committee governance arrangements taking effect from May 2023 it was determined, at the 
Council meeting held on 27 March 2023, that the former Leadership Board be disbanded and that arrangements 
for elected member engagement in strategic matters under the new governance arrangements be determined 
by the new administration. 

3. The new administration propose to re-establish the Leadership Board. The new board will also incorporate the 
work of the previous Budget Working Group, which included the remit to co-ordinate and oversee the budget 
setting process and to provide a strategic steer on key elements of the budget setting process. 

 
 

IMPLICATIONS 

Finance None arising from this report 

Legal None arising from this report 

Community Safety None arising from this report 

Human Rights and Equalities None arising from this report 

Sustainability and Environmental Impact None arising from this report 

Health & Safety and Risk Management None arising from this report 
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